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Hazelton, Laura

Subject: FW: Regarding our telephone conversation earlier today

  

From: Susie Wynne Wilson 

Sent: 13 December 2016 12:46 
To: Hazelton, Laura 

Subject: Regarding our telephone conversation earlier today 

 

Dear Laura Hazelton, 

 

 

I’m a resident of Lissenden Gardens and I am currently standing and looking up at The House. Please, 

please don’t further develop this. It seems really, desperately unfair on the residents to further develop this 

already very large, bulky house which dominates the end of The Gardens. This blocks what was previously 

an open view of the sky, cut only by a simple steep roofed gardener’s cottage. Another storey on top, out to 

the sides and back could surely never have been expected by the residents when this house was first 

proposed, and surely would not have been approved by Camden at the time. It already impacts hugely as 

you come through the gates into The Gardens, and to many residents including myself as well as visitors to 

The Heath, it has been a massive imposition and adding another whole storey just seems outrageous. It is 

over-developing the site. 

 

 

Your sincerely, 

 

 

Susie 

46/55 Lissenden mansion 

Flat 51 

 

 

PS : the footpath is a busy major route past the House from Dartmouth park to the Heath. The proposed 

increase in size of that building will have a negative impact on the area for all the people of the community. 

 

 

PPS : Two drawings are very misleading on plans I have just seen on your site : there is absolutely no 

building as shown behind the house on Parliament Hill school and plans for the school extension have been 

completely modified. Secondly the blue area showing land owned by the House is also absolutely not the 

case and far extends that which is actually owned - on both sides of the house. 


